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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  September 20, 2023 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: 341 Union Street St 

Field Change  

   

 

Attached is a diagram for a field change at 341 Union Street.  The applicant is proposing to 

extend the sidewalk along the front of the building.  The current proposed sidewalk is 5ft wide 

and the extended sidewalk will be 4ft wide.  DPCD felt this should be brought the Planning 

Boards attention prior to the Final Form H being submitted. 
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